
 

 

“BOMB CYCLONE” - WINTER STORM UPDATE 
 
 
Most of the U.S. East Coast is currently under a winter storm watch or warning due to a 
massive winter storm, and blizzard conditions are expected in many coastal areas in the 
mid-Atlantic and New England.  As a result, many of the East Coast marine terminals along 
with trucking companies have closed for today and expect to reopen tomorrow.   This may 
cause shipment delays both for import and export shipments as vessels cannot be worked.  
UFO will monitor your shipments and will update our clients accordingly with any delays. 
 
Please contact Marc Mugfor (mmugfor@ufoltd.com) with any questions or concerns. 
 
UFO wishes you and your family a very happy and healthy 2018!  Thank you for your 
continued support. 
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